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Statement of Accounts for the year ending 31 March 2015 and the Auditor’s Report 

 

This notice is HEREBY given under regulation 11 of the Accounts & Audit (England) 

Regulations 2011, that the audit for Stevenage Borough Council for the year ending 

31 March 2015 has now been completed. An unqualified opinion and the audit 

certificate on the accounts were issued on 30
 
September 2015 by Grant Thornton UK 

LLP. 

 

The complete Statement of Accounts and the Auditor’s report are now available for 

inspection by Local Government Electors, and may be viewed on the Council’s 

website at www.stevenage.gov.uk or at the above address between 9am and 5pm 

weekdays. 

 

Clare Fletcher, Assistant Director Finance 
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